
 
 
 

PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL  
MARCH 9, 2020 SPECIAL MEETING  

CANCELATION NOTICE 
 
 

 
The March 9, 2020 Town Council special meeting to review the proposed 
FY 2021 budget has been canceled.   
 
The next Town Council special meeting regarding the proposed FY 2021 
budget is scheduled for Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 6:30pm in the 
Municipal Center. 
 
 
 


